
Amy Putschke 

From: George Gholson 
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2016 12;37 PM 
To: Amy Dutschke 
Cc: Chad Broussard; Lorrae Russell; Arvada Wolfin 
Subject : Re: Timbisha Shoshone Ridgecrest Project - Meeting Request 

Hi Amy 
Thank you for getting back to me. The 29th at 1 PM would work if that is possible. Let me know. There will 
probably be 4 Tribal Council members, David (environmental guy), Nigel White and myself plan to attend. 

George Gholson 
Chairman 
Timbisha Shoshone Tribe 
qeorqe@timbisha.com 
Office: 760-872-3614 
Fax: 760-872-3670 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: T h e information con ta ined in this t r ansmiss ion m a y be privileged and confidential information, and is in tended only for the u s e of the 
individual or entity n a m e d a b o v e . If t he r e a d e r of this m e s s a g e is not t he in tended recipient, you a r e he r eby notified that any d isseminat ion , distribution or copying 
of this communica t ion is strictly prohibited. If you h a v e rece ived this t r ansmiss ion in error, p l e a s e immediately reply to the s e n d e r that you h a v e rece ived this 
communica t ion in error and then de le t e it. Thank you. 

On Jun 16, 2016, at 3:32 PM, Amy Dutschke <amv.dutschke@bia.gov> wrote: 

How about June 29th or 30 th? Let me know if either of these dates work for you. Also, if you could let me know a t ime 
that works we can confirm a meetings. 

Amy 

From: George Gholson rmailto:qeorqe(iS)timbisha.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:43 AM 
To: Amy Dutschke 
Subject: Timbisha Shoshone Ridgecrest Project - Meeting Request 

Hi Amy 

I am writing to request a meeting with you and Bureau of Indian Affairs staff to discuss our tribe's proposed 
casino project in Ridgecrest. It is our intent to work with your office to obtain NEPA compliance for a fee-to-
trust acquisition for gaming. To initiate the NEPA and fee-to-trust processes, we would like members of our 
team to attend a meeting with you and BIA staff. We feel it would be beneficial to have BIA Pacific Region 
Realty and Environmental department staff present at the meeting to assist us in understanding the requirements 
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